
“Bold, powerful wine that re-
flects the natural richness of the 
vintage. Lightly tropical notes, 
ripe orchard fruit and floral-
infused honey give the wine its 
oily, unctuous texture.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous Media 

points 

Au Bon Climat  
2014   

Chardonnay 
Santa Maria Valley, California 

points 
“Bold, powerful wine that re-
flects the natural richness of the 
vintage. Lightly tropical notes, 
ripe orchard fruit and floral-
infused honey give the wine its 
oily, unctuous texture.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous Media 

points 

Au Bon Climat  
2014   

Chardonnay 
Santa Maria Valley, California 

points 
“Bold, powerful wine that re-
flects the natural richness of the 
vintage. Lightly tropical notes, 
ripe orchard fruit and floral-
infused honey give the wine its 
oily, unctuous texture.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous Media 

points 

Au Bon Climat  
2014   

Chardonnay 
Santa Maria Valley, California 

points 

“Bold, powerful wine that re-
flects the natural richness of the 
vintage. Lightly tropical notes, 
ripe orchard fruit and floral-
infused honey give the wine its 
oily, unctuous texture.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous Media 

points 

Au Bon Climat  
2014   

Chardonnay 
Santa Maria Valley, California 

points 
“Bold, powerful wine that re-
flects the natural richness of the 
vintage. Lightly tropical notes, 
ripe orchard fruit and floral-
infused honey give the wine its 
oily, unctuous texture.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous Media 

points 

Au Bon Climat  
2014   

Chardonnay 
Santa Maria Valley, California 

points 
“Bold, powerful wine that re-
flects the natural richness of the 
vintage. Lightly tropical notes, 
ripe orchard fruit and floral-
infused honey give the wine its 
oily, unctuous texture.” 
 

-Antonio Galloni, Vinous Media 

points 

Au Bon Climat  
2014   

Chardonnay 
Santa Maria Valley, California 

points 


